
Phone message to 0407258882 from Helen Pearce Dept of Local Government 

23rd February 2012.

Hi Ray. It is Helen Pearce calling from the division of Local Government.

I have had a look into the matter of the Access Charge and we have 

actually previously written to you on this issue.

It appears to be purely a policy decision by Council, of which they do 

have the autonomy to do and there isn't really anything further I

can do but anyway I do hope you do try contacting the free legal advice 

I gave you. Anyway.. thank you...bye.


